St. Paul’s Lutheran Preschool
605 S. Center St. 574-546-2848
stpaulsbremen.church

He changes times and seasons...He gives
wisdom to the wise and knowledge to the
discerning. Daniel 2:21

Preschool Staff:

Mrs. Christie Wonnacott - Director
Mrs. Kelly Thornton - Teacher

Mrs. Beth Enders - Aide

Snacks: We provide a snack during the
morning, but we would appreciate your
assistance to keep our costs down.

Show and Tell: Show and Tell is a way for
children to develop verbal and social skills.
The children in the Beginner class have
show and tell twice a month, and they are
asked to bring specific items. Watch the
monthly calendar for dates and instructions.

Book Club: The January Firefly Book Club
flier will be sent home soon. The due date is
Feb. 7th. Please order online from the link
on the flier under “Mrs. Wonnacott's Class”
so that we receive bonus points to use for
our classrooms.

NO PRESCHOOL.: There will be no
preschool from Dec. 25th through
Jan. 5th for Christmas break.
There is also no preschool on
Monday, Jan. 15th.

Christmas Thank Yous: The staff would
like to extend their heartfelt thanks to all
the children and their families for the
generous Christmas gifts given to us! We
are grateful for your thoughtfulness and
generosity, and we hope we didn’t miss
anyone with our personal thank yous. We
are blessed for the opportunity to be
involved in the development of your
children.
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Weather Closings and Delays: The following
stations give information about changes in
school schedules: WNDU-TV and WSBT-TV. It
should also be posted on Facebook. Please
check these sites since our school doesn’t
always follow Bremen Public School.

In the event of a 2-hour delay Preschool
begins at 10:00am and dismisses at 11:30am.

Dress for the weather: When it is dry
and not too cold we still like to go outside
for a few minutes of play. Please make
sure your child has a coat or hoodie to
wear, along with appropriate shoes.
They need to bring shoes if they wear
boots.

Snowpants, etc. are not necessary -
we will give advance notice if we plan
to play in the snow.

National Lutheran Schools Week

January 21-26
Dress-up days and other activities -

watch for more information!

PTL Meeting: Tuesday, Jan. 9th at
6:00 pm. All parents welcome!




